
Phase 3 Survey 
 
As I mentioned last week, we are engaged in many exercises as we contemplate the potential 
scenarios for reopening campus for the 2020 - 2021 school year. We have analyzed room 
densities combined with our enrollment and staffing numbers, considered potential layouts for 
classrooms and begun developing possible school schedules. All of this, combined with our 
unique indoor and outdoor spaces makes me confident that we can make this work. Of course, 
this all depends on the emerging local and federal guidelines as well as what science tells us.  
 
We have also begun integrating feedback from various constituents (medical professionals, 
staff, students, other schools, etc). I hope that many of you have had the opportunity to attend 
the parent/guardian information sessions earlier today (or can attend one of the remaining 
sessions later today). Our Curriculum and Program Leadership Team is offering a​ ​survey (see 
Parent Square for the link) regarding the Phase 3 scenarios for all parents and guardians, 
whether you attended the sessions or not.  
 
The most current guidelines from medical professionals are likely to be a moving target, and 
the practices and procedures we enact will be very important to get right, but starting with 
these scenarios will help us understand our facilities and staffing needs. It’s our hope that we 
will hear from all of our constituents as we plan an academic year in a way that will best suit the 
needs of our community.  
 
Thank you, and have a good weekend. 
 
Together, 
 
Steve 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1w4zEHnA1M7H_fqoGe3ozp9-aHBFUHBkA3mkDFPOU4Y0/edit?ts=5ed0468a

